REVISION: UNIT 1, 2 & 3 I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

I. Choose the wor	d which has the ur	iderlined part pron	ounced different
1. A. architect	B. <u>ch</u> eese	C. church	D. <u>ch</u> at
2. A. change	B. mango	C. again	D. forget
3. A. <u>h</u> ouse	B. <u>h</u> ot	C. <u>h</u> onest	D. <u>h</u> oliday
4. A. ba <u>n</u> k	B. a <u>n</u> y	C. <u>n</u> ow	D. mo <u>n</u> ey
5. A. ar <u>ou</u> nd	B. sound	C. <u>o</u> nly	D. mouse
6. A. teach <u>er</u>	B. oth <u>er</u>	C. togeth <u>er</u>	D. t <u>er</u> m
7. A. Germany	B. garden	C. gate	D. gas
8. A. scholarship	B. Christ	C. s <u>ch</u> ool	D. chicken
9. A. <u>h</u> ouse	B. <u>h</u> arm	C. <u>h</u> our	D. <u>h</u> usband
10. A. si <u>ng</u>	B. morning	C. a <u>n</u> y	D. ha <u>ng</u>
11.A. <u>h</u> undred	B. exhausted	C. <u>h</u> owever	D. <u>h</u> eat
12.A. h <u>ea</u> d	B. r <u>ea</u> dy	C. m <u>ea</u> n	D. weather
13. A. <u>ch</u> oir	B. <u>ch</u> eap	C. <u>ch</u> ild	D. <u>ch</u> air
14. A. <u>ch</u> arge	B. <u>ch</u> ild	C. tea <u>ch</u> er	D. <u>ch</u> ampagne
15. A. r <u>ea</u> son	B. cl <u>ea</u> r	C. m <u>ea</u> n	D. <u>ea</u> ch
16. A. mo <u>t</u> ion	B. question	C. mention	D. fiction
17. A. <u>g</u> ather	B. <u>g</u> ood	C. large	D. again
18. A. <u>ch</u> ange	B. <u>ch</u> ildren	C. machine	D. church
19. A. ha <u>n</u> d	B. ba <u>n</u> k	C. sa <u>n</u> d	D. ba <u>n</u> d
20. A. fut <u>ure</u>	B. mature	C. past <u>ure</u>	D. nature
21. A. invit <u>ed</u>	B. attend <u>ed</u>	C. celebrated	D. display <u>ed</u>
22. A. remov <u>ed</u>	B. wash <u>ed</u>	C. hop <u>ed</u>	D. missed
23. A. look <u>ed</u>	B. laugh <u>ed</u>	C. mov <u>ed</u>	D. stepp <u>ed</u>
24. A. want <u>ed</u>	B. park <u>ed</u>	C. stopp <u>ed</u>	D. watched
25. A. laugh <u>ed</u>	B. pass <u>ed</u>	C. suggest <u>ed</u>	D. plac <u>ed</u>
26. A. believ <u>ed</u>	B. prepar <u>ed</u>	C. involv <u>ed</u>	D. lik <u>ed</u>
27. A. lift <u>ed</u>	B. last <u>ed</u>	C. happen <u>ed</u>	D. decid <u>ed</u>
28. A. collected	B. changed	C. formed	D. view <u>ed</u>
29. A. walk <u>ed</u>	B. entertained	C. reach <u>ed</u>	D. look <u>ed</u>
30. A. watched	B. stopp <u>ed</u>	C. push <u>ed</u>	D. improv <u>ed</u>

Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest:

31.	A. sneaky	B. floppy	C. icing	D. embrace
32.	A. loyalty	B. constancy	C. acquaintance	D. confidence
33.	A. gossip	B. interest	C. between	D. friendship
34.	A. unselfish	B. sympathy	C. quality	D. principle
35.	A. mutual	B. advantage	C. possible	D. generous
36.	A. helpful	B. sincere	C. pleasant	D. earning
37.	A. floppy	B. idol	C. cotton	D. decide
38.	A. extremely	B. excited	C. personal	D. imagine
39.	A. birthday	B. reply	C. schoolbag	D. money
40.	A. celebrate	B. together	C. family	D. special
41.	A. successful	B. beautiful	C. humorous	D. difficult
42.	A. couple	B. wedding	C. quiet	D. receive
43.	A. begin	B. silver	C. dinner	D. people
44.	A. celebrate	B. attitude	C. refreshments	D. restaurant
45.	A. problem	B. enough	C. listen	D. summer

PRACTICE TEST 1

Mark the letter A, B	B, C, or D to indicate t	the word whose unde	rlined part is pronounced differently		
from the others.					
1. A. <u>s</u> ugar	B. consume	C. tran <u>s</u> -fat	D. obe <u>s</u> ity		
2. A. vitam <u>i</u> n	B. mineral	C. d <u>i</u> et	D. f <u>i</u> tness		
3. A medicine.	B. remedy	C. <u>e</u> xercise	D. ob <u>e</u> sity		
4. A balanced	B. yog <u>a</u>	C. f <u>a</u> tty	D. n <u>a</u> tural		
5. A. vegetable	B. hygiene	C. sugary	D. longevity		
6. A. <u>a</u> cne	B. h <u>a</u> ppy	C. n <u>a</u> tural	D. diet <u>a</u> ry		
7. A. longev <u>i</u> ty	B. <u>i</u> mmune	C. nutrition	D. prescription		
8. A. di <u>s</u> ease	B. lei <u>s</u> ure	C. physical	D. pre <u>s</u> erve		
9. A. <u>o</u> besity	B. overweight	C. c <u>o</u> nsume	D. focus		
10. A. yog <u>a</u>	B. expectancy	C. dram <u>a</u> tic	D. mass <u>a</u> ge		
			from the other three in the position of		
primary stress in ea	ch of the followingqu				
1. A. acupuncture	B. supermarket	C. necessary	D. simultaneous		
2. A. dietary	B. variety	C. obesity	D. bacteria		
3. A. meditation	B. longevity	C. expectancy	D. cholesterol		
4. A. essential	B. survival	C. nutrition	D. vegetable		
5. A. physically	B. elision	C. perception	D. efficiency		
6. A. healthy	B. unwell	<i>C</i> . lifestyle	D. factor		
7. A. principle	B. vegetable	C. natural	D. relieving		
8. A. follow	B. disease	C. suggest	D. massage		
9. A. medicine	B. increase	C. consume	D. immune		
10. A. traditional	B. acupuncture	C. expectancy	D. cholesterol		
Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions. 1. In order to avoid bad eating habits, you'll have to replace unhealthy fat with more food. A. nutrition B. nutritional C. nutritious D. nutritive 2. If you're tired, even if you feel that you need to get more done, give yourself to sleep. A. request B. requirement C. permission D. permit 3. The student failed to meet the necessary for admission to the course. A. fulfillments B. qualities C. aptitudes D. requirements 4 cholesterol is a byproduct of the fat that are found in animal-based foods like eggs, dairy products					
A. Diet	B. Dietary	C. Meal	D. Food		
5. After, people	feel more refreshed an	nd alert.			
A. meditation			tion D. prescription		
			date and adequate for computer use.		
	B. prescriptio				
7. Good, contweight.	trolling calorie intake a	and physical activity a	re the only way to maintain a healthy		
A. nutrient	B. nutrition	C. malnutrition	on D. nutritionists		
8. The university grad A. nutrition	duates one of the higher B. nutritious		stered dieticians and in the world. <i>D. nutritionists</i>		
A. disease		C. stress	achieve them right now. D. wound		
cholesterol.			ange you can make to cut blood		
A. life	B. food	C. menu	D. dietary		
	y account for many of				
A. believed		C. resulted	D. responsible		
12. Chocolate and cal	kes cause our blood su R power	~ ~ .	a quick D. success		
11. 00001	D. Power	C. action	D. 5400000		

13. Tobacco not only affects yo	ou and the people are	ound you	, but can	to serie	ous health conditions
including lung and heart disease					
A. go	. influence	C. lead		D. point	
14. Baking soda is considered to	he best home	for acne	as it sooths it	ching and	inflammation around
spots.					
A. dealing B					
15. My own for health is					
A. routine B				*	*
16. Whole grains are high in fit					
A. nutrition B					
17. Living to an average of 83 y					
A. lifetime B					
18. China has already been exp					
A. sustain B	. sustainable	C. surv	ival	D. availa	ble
19. Vancouver is often consider					
	. liveable				
20. Telecommunications and cl	oud computing wil	.l tr	ansportation f	or moving	ideas and intellectual
property.					
A. change B				D. elimir	nate
21.He wasbecause she					
A. disappoint	B. disappointing		C. disappointe	d	D. disappointment
22.My sisterfor you si					
A. is looking	B. was looking	(C. looked		D. has been looking
23.He last wrote home two mor	nths ago.				
A. He hasn't written hor	me for two months.]	B. He didn't w	rite home	for two months.
C. He wrote home every	two months.]	D. He often wi	rote home	twice a month.
24. Whereyesterday?					
A. do you go	B. did you go	(C. you went		D. did you went
25.They football for tw	wo hours.				
A. play	B. are playing		C. have played	1	D. played
Mark the letter A, B, C or D t		d(s) CLO	OSEST in mea	aning to t	he underlined word(s)
in each of the following questi					
1. This kind of fruit helps to boo		em.			
A. decrease	B. reduce		C. increase). maintain
2. <u>Life expectancy</u> for both men		-		-	-
A. Living standard	B. Longevity		C. Life skills). Lifeline
3. Here are some <u>principles</u> for	= =	-	-	hy.	
A. rules	B. principals		C. laws	Γ). duties
4. We should <u>consume</u> healthy	food and exercise re	-			
A. store	B. purchase		C. buy). eat
5.In order to stay healthy, make	sure you have a ba	lanced <u>in</u>	<u>take</u> of vitami	ns and mi	nerals.
A. take-off	B. take-away		C. consumption		D. digestion
Mark the letter A, B, C, or D	to indicate the wor	rd(s) OP	POSITE in m	eaning to	the underlined word(s)
in each of the following questi					
6. When you walk, don't look a	t your feet. This wil			ause back	pain.
A. result in	B. result from	ı	C. lead to	Γ). activate
7. After hundreds of <u>rejections</u>	by the employers, I	decided	that I need to o	lo someth	ing about my obesity.
A. denial	B. approval		C. refusal). rebuttal
8. I found a website advertising	an effective way to	l <u>ose</u> wei	ght in one mo	nth.	
A. drop	B. waste		C. maintain). gain
9. I have just <u>received</u> my first j		ng been u	nemployed for	-	
A. got	B. gained		C. rejected		o. acquired
10. You need to do some warm	-up exercise such as	s stretchii	ng before you	start your	yoga practice.
A. remaining	B. declining		C. developing). shrinking

Choose the word amon	g A, B, C or D that best	fits the blank space in tl	he following passage.
	How to take	care of your body skin	
To keep your skin	healthy, do not go out in	the sun without protection	on. It is also highly (1)
to stay out of the sun de	uring the hottest hours of	f the day. It is important	to use gentle, soap-free skincare
products for your clean	using (2) If you	use products that are to	oo harsh, your skin can become
extremely dry and feel ve	ery (3)		
A shower is better for	or your skin than a bath, v	which tends to dehydrate t	the skin. Make sure that the wate
is lukewarm, (4)	hot. Before you get our	t of the shower, rinse yo	our entire body off really well to
	• • •	Then, rapidly dry your s	skin by gently patting your legs
chest, arms, etc. with you	ur towel.		
1. A. showed	B. expressed	C. recommended	D. stated
2. A. set	B. routine	C. order	D. task
3. A. comfortable	· ·	C. comfortably	D. uncomfortably
4. A. rather than	B. in spite of		D. instead
5. A. take away	B. reject	C. kill	D. eliminate
Read the following pass	sage and mark the letter	· A, B, C, or D to indicat	e the correct answer to each of
the questions.		T 7	
X7 ' 1 1.1	Health Benefits of	O	1 .1 .1 .1
-	•		a can choose a yoga style that i
•			, etc. If you are a yoga beginner
_	-	-	d be great for you. If you want to
		_	wer Yoga may be right for you
	<u> -</u>	_	or at a studio or gym, there are
	vailable to suit your goal		yoga. During your first class, you
*	•		l notice a gradual loosening, and
•	•	•	<u> </u>
			yoga poses is built to reinforce the core from which everything else
-	•		<i>eviating</i> back, shoulder, and necl
pain.	is working property, pos	ture is improved, thus an	evaling back, shoulder, and nech
-	more than look good. Ti	hay also protect us from	conditions like arthritis and back
<u> </u>	_	•	gth through yoga, you balance i
	•	•	t build strength at the expense o
flexibility.	ust went to the gym and	mica weights, you migh	t build strength at the expense o
-	ur blood flowing More's	necifically the relaxation	n exercises you learn in yoga car
	_	-	nore oxygen to your cells, which
- ·			is blood from internal organs and
	to flow in once the twist:		is blood from meritar organs and
• 0			ession and led to greater levels o
happiness and better imm		ou province improved depr	ession and ice to greater in this o
1 Voga is a very conven	iient type of exercise beca	nuce	
<u> </u>	a DVD at a studio or gyn		
	e a yoga style that is suita		

A. when the spine is working properly, postures will become possible B. seemingly impossible poses will become possible C. it is the center of your body, from which other muscles operate D. we can avoid back, shoulder, and neck pain 3. In order to build strong muscles,_____.

A. we build strength with high expenses at the gym B. we don't pay any attention to our appearance

2. According to yoga's principles, the spine is of great importance because

C. we can choose Hatha Yoga to focus on basic postures or to increase strength

D. there are a huge variety of options available for our private session

C. we should a	reinforce the muscles a	around the spine			
D. we can hav	e strength with flexibi	lity through yoga			
4. Yoga can improve	our circulation because	e			
		cells or internal orga	ns		
	to perform twisting pos				
-	e more relaxation exer	•			
		internal organs than of	hers		
		closest in meaning to _			
	B. relieving	_			
A. keeping	D. Tetteving	C. Worsening	D. boosun		
	nn				
	PK	ACTICE TEST	2		
	s, C, or D to indicate t	the word whose under	rlined part is pronounced differently		
from the others.	_		_		
1. A. pov <u>er</u> ty	B. convertion	C. emergency	D. ass <u>er</u> tion		
2. A. sust <u>ain</u> able	B. maintenance	C. mount <u>ain</u> ous	D. mainly		
3. A. prestig <u>ou</u> s	B. s <u>ou</u> rce	C. p <u>ou</u> ring	D. m <u>ou</u> rning		
4. A. insoluble	B. devel <u>o</u> pment	C. probable	D. problematic		
5. A. pr <u>ova</u> ble	B. movement	C. st <u>ove</u>	D. improvement		
6. A. c <u>u</u> rrent	B. s <u>u</u> stainable	C. infrastructure	D. r <u>u</u> bbish		
7. A. cl <u>i</u> mate	B. l <u>i</u> veable	C. c <u>i</u> ty	D. discussion		
8. A. <u>s</u> olar	B. infrastructure	C. de <u>s</u> igner	D. focus		
9. A. <u>ch</u> orus	B. <u>ch</u> eap	C. <u>ch</u> ild	D. <u>ch</u> ange		
10. A. urb <u>a</u> n	B. sustainable	C. infrastructure	D. inh <u>a</u> bitant		
Mark the letter A, B	C, or D to indicate t	he word that differs f	from the other three in the position of		
	ch of the followingque				
-			D. decide		
1. A. discuss	B. solar	C. explain			
2. A. assignment		C. polluted	D. energy		
3. A. sustainable	B. electricity	C. presentation	D. understand		
4. A. impact	B. future	C. pollute	D. lightning		
5. A. environment	B. generate	C. familiar	D. enjoyable		
	B. poverty	C. present	D. insoluble		
7. A. sustainably	B. detector	C. harmony	D. effectively		
8. A. infrastructure	B. sustainable	C. inhabitant	D. renewable		
9. A. generate	B. understand	C . innovate	D. maximize		
10.A. stability	B.responsible	C. academic	D. attendance		
Mark the letter A, B	, C or D to indicate tl	he word(s) CLOSEST	in meaning to the underlined word(s)		
in each of the follow	ing questions.		_		
1. Many city dwellers	s, especially those in de	eveloping countries, sti	Ill live in poverty.		
A. people	B. migrants	C. immigrants			
2. If we have solar panels on our roofs, we'll be able to generate our own electricity.					
A. afford	B. produce	C. manufactur			
3. I believe the government will use <u>advanced</u> technology to build faster trains and make people's life more					
comfortable.	<u> </u>	<u>ou</u> commorogy to ound	THE COURT OF THE PERSON OF THE		
A. modern	B. expensive	C. public	D. latest		
	-	-	in the fight against AIDS.		
A. new cure			nedy <i>D. dramatic development</i>		
	_	= = =			
	5. They design and carry out projects aiming to reduce fossil fuel consumption, find <u>renewable</u> fuels for public transport, and promote other clean air efforts.				
	-		an D anvironmentally friendly		
A. inexhaustible B. recyclable C. green D. environmentally-friendly Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s)					
in each of the following questions.					

1. If I take the pessimistic vie	ewpoint, Tokyo won't b	e a safe place to live in	1.
A. negative	B. optimistic	C. optical	D. neutral
2. To reduce carbon emission	is into the atmosphere,	ways to limit the use o	of <u>private</u> cars must be found.
A. public	B. personal	C. common	D. shared
3. People who live in towns a	and cities live in an <u>urb</u>	an environment.	
A. remote	B. deserted	C. suburban	D. rural
4. There is pollution not only	of the physical environ	nment because the vari	ous pressure of urban life causes
cities to breed crime.			
A. social	B. mental	C. moral	D. manual
5. Governments have to join 1	hands to solve the envi	ronmental problems or	n a <u>global</u> scale.
A. worldwide	B. nationwide	C. local	D. international
Mark the letter A, B, C or I) to indicate the corre	ct answer to each of t	the following questions.
1.Local authorities should fin	nd ways to limit the use	of private cars and end	courage city to use public
transport.			
A. commuters	B. planners	C. dwellers	D. people
2. Located about 60 km south	nwest of Seoul, this eco	city has been planned	around a central park and
designed so that every residen	nt can walk to work in	the business	
A. district	B. area	C. location	D. organisation
			cks or waste bins in the street.
A. dump	B. disposal	C. landfill	D. throwaway
4. London is a/an city. I	It's a melting pot for pe	ople from all parts of t	he world.
	B. national		
			able to function properly as cities.
	B. construction		
6. Unlike the country where t	he day often ends quite	e early in the evening, t	the city offers its people exciting
·			
	B. performances		D. night clubs
7. The roads are terrible. I'm			
	B. lost	C. exhausted	D. late
	ogies to generate	_energy and use it in o	clean and safe ways, only from
fully sources.			
A. replaced	B. controlled	C. renewable	D. endurable
9. As we move toward 2050,	we are facing the cons	equences o f urb	panization and population growth.
A. promoting	B. improving	C. moving	D. accelerating
10. New York has invested su		=	
	B. quantity		D. feature
11. Last Sunday, the Youth U			
	B. launched		•
12. Recently, a gang of enterp	·	s an incredible sc	heme to raise awareness of
depression and mental health			
	B. had introduced		
-	d game-fans <i>The Speed</i>	Gamers in a cha	rity activity to donate money to
relief organisations.	-	~	
	B. participated		
14. The Real Life Super Hero	Project is a gathering	ot men and women wh	no forces to better their
community.	D	G '11 ' '	D
	B. are joining		
	mese in the north-centr	al province of Nghe A	n a free bread box dedicated
to poor blue-collar workers.	D		D.1. 1
A. have set up	B. sets up	C. had set up	D. have been setting up
Road the following pages	and mark the letter A	R C on D to indica	te the correct answer to each of
NEAT THE INHIBITY DASSAUP	AUGU IIIALK THE TEHER A	1. D. J. DI 17 III IIIII'A	LE LUC COLLECT AUSWEL TO EXCU OF

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

A NEW CAPITAL

When the new state of Pakistan was founded in 1947, Karachi acted as the capital city. However, it was difficult for Karachi to remain in this role due to a number of drawbacks such as the climate and the state of the existing buildings. Rather than try to overcome these drawbacks, the government decided to create a new capital city. In 1959, a commission was established to investigate the possible locations of this new city. The advisor appointed to the commission was Dr Doxiadis, a famous architect and city planner.

Dr Doxiadis and his colleagues looked at the various locations. They then produced a report suggesting two possible areas: one just outside Karachi and the other to the north of Rawalpindi. Both locations had advantages as well as disadvantages. Which site was it to be?

The choice between these two options was made after consideration of many factors, such as transportation, the availabilities of water, economic factors, and factors of national interest. Finally, the site north of Rawalpindi was chosen and on the 24th February 1960, the new capital was given the name of 'Islamabad' and a master plan was drawn up. This master plan divided the area into three different sections: Islamabad itself, neighbouring Rawalpindi, and the national park.

Each of these three sections had a different role. Islamabad would act as the national's capital and would serve its administrative and cultural needs, whereas Rawalpindi would remain the regional centre with industry and commerce. The third piece of the plan, the national park, was planned to provide space for education, recreation, and agriculture.

Today Islamabad is a thriving city of about 1 million people. It offers a healthy a pollution-free atmosphere, plenty of water, and many green spaces. Guide tree-lined streets, elegant public buildings, and well-organised bazaars and shopping centres. The new capital is a superb example of good urban planning.

- 1. Why was a commission founded in 1959?
 - A. to overcome the drawbacks of Karachi as a capital city
 - B. to create a new capital city for Pakistan
 - C. to look into possibilities of the locations for a new capital city
 - D. to appoint an advisor for planning the new capital city
- 2. How many places were suggested for the new capital city in the initial reports?
 - A. 1 B. 2 C. 3 D. 4
- 3. Which of the following factors was NOT considered when choosing the location for the new capital city?
 - A. the climate and the state of the existing buildings
 - B. transportation and the availabilities of water
 - C. economic issues
 - D. issues of pational interest
- 4. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage?
 - A. Islamabad would serve cultural needs.
 - B. Rawalpindi would be the regional centre with industry and commerce.
 - C. The national park would provide space for agriculture.
 - D. Islamabad would play the most important role of all.
- 5. What does the passage primarily describe?
 - A. The history of the two capital cities of Pakistan.
 - B. The disappearance of the old capital city of Pakistan.
 - C. The reasons why Islamabad became the new capital city of Pakistan.
 - D. The choice and development of Islamabad as the modern capital of Pakistan.

PRACTICE TEST 3

I. (I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.					
1.	A. question	B. mu <u>t</u> ual	C. si <u>t</u> uation	D. action		
2.	A. <u>h</u> onest	B. <u>h</u> onour	C. <u>h</u> oney	D. <u>gh</u> ost		
3.	A. r <u>u</u> mour	B. h <u>u</u> mour	C. m <u>u</u> tual	D. d <u>u</u> ty		
II. Choose the word whose main stress pattern is not the same as that of the others.						
4.	A. understanding	B. anniversary	C. experience	D. celebration		
5.	A. invite	B. intimate	C. divorce	D. imagine		
III. Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best fits the blank space in each sentence.						
6.	He seemed	a friendship to Joe.				
	A. beginning	B. being begun	C. to be begun	D. to have begun		
7.	happened.	I didn't want to lose Sarah's	friendship			

	A. However	B. Wherever	C. Whatever	D. Whenever	
8.	He had a portrait	as a birthday present for hi	s daughter.		
		B. painting		D. to be painted	
9.	We friends eve	en after we grew up and left he	ome.	1	
	A. became	B. made	C. struck up	D. remained	
10.		t on the other side of			
	A. to get used to drive		B. to get used to drivi	ing	
	C. being used to drive		D. in getting used to o	_	
11.	C	in a fire two years ago.	8	8	
	A. being destroyed		B. to have been destro	oved	
	C. to destroy		D. to have destroyed	- ,	
12.	•	ock so I'll at 7.45.	2. to may c desire jed		
		B. pick you up	C. bring you along	D take you out	
13.		in her wedding reception.		2. take you out	
10.	A. nature	B natured		D. naturally	
14		dress made?' 'I expect	by Friday	D. naturary	
1 1.		B. finishing		D being finished	
15	A selfish person is incaps	able true friendship.	C. to be imistica	D. being imished	
13.		B. with		D. for	
16		l dinner party, James wore his		D. 101	
10.	Δ Since	B. Even though	C Until	D. Only if	
17	No sooner the		C. Ontil	D. Omy II	
1/.	A had they arrived home	that R the	y had arrived home the	n	
	C did they arrive home t	B. the hat D. had	they errived home the		
10	-		•	111	
10.	A moved	B. has moved	y. C have moved	D. was moved	
10				D. was moved	
19.		ne party. All my old friends wi B. looking forward		D. aniovabla	
20			C. Hilliking about	D. enjoyable	
20.	Mr. Lee was upset by	B. us not tell	C wa didn't tall	D not to tall	
21				D. not to ten	
21.	A manufaction	ng, which is why sh B. personality	e is so popular.	D. armenathry	
22	The examinar mode vs	b. personality	C. Characteristic	the test center	
22.		our identification in o			
22	A. show	B. showing	C. to show	D. showed	
23.		we saw a rat toward			
24	A. scamper	1	1 0	D. was scampering	
24.		Paris when I was a very small		D. Asleina	
25	A. to be taken		C. being taken	D. taking	
25.		a date which was convenie	=	D. marsida	
	A. agree	B. organize	C. arrange	D. provide	
		ed word or phrase (A, B, C			
26.	If one is invited <u>out</u> to	a dinner, it is <u>perfect</u> proper	to go either with or v	without a gift.	
	A	В	C D		
27.	His teacher encouraged	l him <u>taking</u> part in <u>the inter</u>	rnational piano compe	etition.	
	A	B .	C ·	D .	
28	Iane has not rarely mis	sed <u>a party since</u> she <u>was</u> fif	fteen vears old		
20.	A	B C D	teen years ord.		
20			h h .l h f	i an da ta thair muchlance	
29.		anding, patient, and sensitive	e when <u>helping</u> her it	_	
•	A	_		D	
30.	30. So far this term, the students in writing class <u>have learned</u> how <u>to write</u> hesis statements,				
		A	В		
org	ganize their material, an	nd <mark>summarizing</mark> their conclu	sion.		
	C	D			

V. Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer. VOLUNTEERS ABROAD

More and more young people are ... (31) ... voluntary work abroad. The wild variety of jobs and destinations available is making it an increasingly attractive option for those who have just left school and have a year free before university. Many choose to spend these twelve months working in poor countries. There they will earn little ... (32) ... no money. But they will be doing something useful – and enjoying the experience.

The work may ... (33) ... of helping the local communities, for example by helping to build new road or provide water supplies to isolated rural villages. Other projects may concentrate more on conservation or environmental protection. ... (34) ... kind of job it is, it is certain to be challenging and worthwhile, and an experience that will never be forgotten.

31. A. doing	B. making	C. taking	D. getting
32. A. with	B. but	C. or	D. and
33. A. consist	B. include	C. contain	D. involve
34. A. any	B. what	C. however	D. whatever

* Read the passage and answer the questions, then choose the correct answer

If you are invited to an American friend's home for dinner, remember these general rules for polite behavior. First of all, arrive approximately on time but not early. Americans expect promptness. It will be right to be 10 or 15 minutes late, but not 45 minutes late. When you are invited to someone's home for meal, it is polite to bring a small gift. Flowers and candy are always appreciated. If you have something attractive made in your country, your host or hostess will certainly enjoy receiving that gift. What will you do if you are served some food that you cannot eat or you do not like? Do not make a fuss about it. Simply eat what you can and hope that no one notices it. Be sure to compliment the cook on the food that you are enjoying. Do not leave immediately after dinner, but do not overstay your welcome, either. The next day, call or write a thank-you note to say how much you enjoyed the evening.

35. Which sentence is not tr	ue?
------------------------------	-----

- A. You should not compliment the cook on the food.
- B. You should not leave immediately after the dinner.
- C. You should not make someone notice that you do not like the food.

D. You should not overstay.	
36. If you are invited to an American's home,	
A. you should be late at least 45 minutes.	B. you should go late a bit.
C. politeness is not necessary.	D. punctuality is appreciated.
37. If there is some food that you cannot eat,	
A. make a fuss about it.	B. ask the host to cook you another dish.
C. do not eat anything.	D. do not make a fuss about it.
38. The next day,	
A. remember to thank the host for the dinner	B. say nothing to the host
C. you needn't say thank-you	D. invite the host to your house
39. When you come to someone's house for dinn	ier,
A. bring some flowers, candy or something ma	ade in your native country.
B. bring a lot of gifts.	
C. you should never offer any gifts.	

VI. Choose the answer (A, B, C or D) that is nearest in meaning to the printed before it.

40. It's no use trying to make friends with him.

D. do not care about gifts.

- A. You should try to make friends with him.
 - B. I find it difficult to make friends with him.
 - C. There's no point in trying to make a friendship with him.
 - D. Making a friendship with him is worthless.

- 41. As soon as he arrived at the airport, he called home.
 - A. No sooner had he arrived at the airport than he called home.
 - B. He arrived at the airport sooner than he had expected.
 - C. Calling home, he said that he had arrived the airport.
 - D. Immediately after he called home, he arrived the airport.
- 42. We had our house decorated to celebrate our wedding anniversary.
 - A. We had to decorate our house.
 - B. We had someone decorate our house.
 - C. Our house needs to be decorated.
 - D. We helped my father decorate our house.
- * Choose the best sentence (A, B, C, or D) made from the given cues.
- 43. Thank/ invitation/ silver anniversary/ beginning/ September//
 - A. Thank you for your invitation to your silver anniversary at the beginning of September.
 - B. Thanks for your invitation of the silver anniversary at the beginning of September.
 - C. Thank you for your invitation to your silver anniversary in the beginning of September.
 - D. Thank you for your invitation to your silver anniversary at the beginning in September.
- 44. When! I arrive/ lecture/ already start/ professor/ write/ overhead projector//
 - A. When I arrived the lecture already started and the professor wrote the overhead projector.
 - B. When I arrived lecture had already started 'and professor wrote the overhead projector.
 - C. When I arrived the lecture had already started and the professor was writing on the overhead projector.
 - D. When I arrived the lecture had already started and the professor had writing on the overhead projector.